From: mary farrell

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 9:53 AM To: Sheri Hartz <shartz@emeryville.org>

Cc: Ally Medina <amedina@emeryville.org>; Christian Robin Patz <crpatz@emeryville.org>; John J. Bauters

<jbauters@emeryville.org>; Dianne Martinez <dmartinez@emeryville.org>; Scott Donahue <sdonahue@emeryville.org>

Subject: Grant For the Emeryville Historical Society

Dear Ms. Shartz and City Council Members,

Please consider giving one of your grants to the Emeryville Historical Society for digitizing historical documents. Over time photos fade and newspapers disintegrate. Facets of our unique and fascinating story could disappear without saving it soon.

Please make this grant a top priority in your choices for awarding grants this year.

I and many others support the work of the Emeryville Historical Society.

Sincerely,

Mary Eileen Farrell 23 Year Resident of Emeryville

Sent from my iPhone